
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
MARYDEL, Delaware – October 8, 2009: DPC Emergency Equipment is pleased to announce that 
Mike Richard, a 10-year employee of DPC, has been selected as the Snap-on/ASE Master 
Medium/Heavy Truck Technician of the Year based on his outstanding performance on the ASE 
tests that he took in the past year.   
  
Snap-on will be honoring Mike by inviting him and a guest on an all expenses paid trip to receive his 
award on Thursday, November 19, 2009 in New Orleans, Louisiana.  This is the date of the annual 
awards ceremony held in conjunction with the ASE Board of Directors meeting.   
  
The award will be presented in the presence of the ASE Board of Directors, selected ASE staff, and 
sponsors.  There will be approximately 40 other technicians from around the country receiving 
awards in various capacities. 
  
Mike was selected based on a search of all technicians in the United States and Canada who took the 
ASE tests in the last year. The parameters set by Snap-on for this award are that the technician must 
be Master Certified, have taken one or more tests in the automobile test series in any administration 
in the preceding 12 months and must have the highest average passing score across all automobile 
series tests taken in the last five years and must be employed by a qualifying service center. 
  
Congratulations Mike!!! 
 
About DPC 
 
A family owned and operated company, DPC Emergency Equipment has continuously served public 
safety personnel in Maryland and Delaware for 19 years.  DPC is an authorized sales and service 
dealer for Rosenbauer America, Spartan Motors, Wheeled Coach, and Road Rescue in both 
Maryland and Delaware.  To learn more about our company, people, products, and services, visit 
www.dpcemergency.com. 
 
Contact 
 
Rick Strauss, 302-492-1245 (Vice-President Operations) 
rickstrauss@dpcemergency.com 


